
 

PARTIAL APPROVALS 
 
 
UPDATE ON OUR NOVEMBER 2015 BULLETIN 
 
In November 2015 we let you know that we’re able to support partial 
approvals for authorisation requests. These allow card issuers to authorise 
a lower amount than was originally requested at the point of sale. The Card 
Schemes (Visa and MasterCard) have let us know that they’ve extended 
the date for compliance with this mandate to April 2020. 
 
Our systems have already been updated to support Partial Approvals so 
you’re able to offer this functionality to your customers at any time prior to 
April 2020. So, if you’ve not already done so, you should now begin 
development to implement this initiative. 
 
All other details surrounding the implementation of Partial Approvals 
remain unchanged and can be found in our ‘Authorisation and Settlement 
Technical Specifications’. You’ll find the latest version at our website 
www.globalpaymentsinc.co.uk. You’ll need to log in to the Customer 
Centre using your merchant number and then select the option for ‘Global 
Payments’, followed by ‘Documentation’. 
 
If you’ve got any queries regarding this change, please contact your 
Relationship Manager or call us on 0345 702 3344*, selecting the option 
‘for all other enquiries’. 
 
 
 
*Lines are open between 9am - 6pm Monday to Friday, excluding public holidays. To help us 
continually improve on our service and in the interests of security, we may monitor and/or 
record your telephone calls with us. Any recordings remain our sole property. We also provide 
a Textphone service on 0345 602 4818. 

“Our systems have 
already been updated 

to support Partial 
Approvals” 

http://www.globalpaymentsinc.co.uk/

